April 2024 Newsletter

Mrs. M's Class

Spring has finally sprung! I know I'm just as excited as the children are to be going outside more often. Please start bringing in water bottles and double check that your child's cubby has spare clothes. Also, make sure your child is wearing appropriate shoes for outside. We will be going out more often so make sure to dress your child in play clothes that can get dirty.

Reminders

*First School will be closed Monday April 1st

*Please start bringing in water bottles on Mondays and take home on Fridays to be washed

Each month the children will take turns being helpers around the classroom so they can help keep the room looking nice and to take pride in their work. Our alpha sounds this month will be Cc & Hh.

Thave completed the Spring assessments and will be offering some time to discuss your child's academics. If you are interested there will be a sign up sheet posted for a 15-minute conference. Any comments or concerns we can discuss during our meeting 3